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MEMORANDUM

P.O. BOX 4100    FRISCO, COLORADO 80443 

TO: MAYOR AND TOWN COUNCIL

FROM: TOM FISHER, TOWN MANAGER

RE: 2023 Frisco Legal Services Agreement with Murray, Dahl, Berry & Renaud, 
LLP

DATE: AUGUST 22, 2023

Summary and Background: The last legal services agreement that the Town entered into with 
Murray, Dahl, Berry and Renaud, LLP (the Firm) was in 2020. This draft agreement is being 
presented to the Council for consideration after the Town Council completed an annual review 
of Mr. Renaud’s services under the terms of the current agreement.  

Analysis: It is appropriate and responsible for the Firm and the Town Council to enter into an 
agreement for legal services.  This is a necessary function of a local government and the Town 
has had the tradition of contracting for these services. Thad Renaud has been the contracted 
Town Attorney for over two decades and brings vast experience and pride to the job of providing 
legal advice and legal representation to the Town of Frisco. 

Alignment with Strategic Plan: Legal services related to Town business falls underneath one 
of the Quality Driven Core Services that supports all that the Town does.  

Staff Recommendation: Staff recommends that the Council authorize the Mayor to execute 
this agreement with Murray, Dahl, Berry and Renaud, LLP with his signature. 

Approved By: 
Stacey Nell, Town Clerk

Attachments: 
Draft Frisco Legal Services Agreement


